
NOTICE BY GRIZZLY PEAK WATER SALES & DISTRIBUTION, LLC OF ADVICE 

LETTER FOR APPROVAL OF TARIFF SHEETS IMPLEMENTING CHANGES TO THE 

RATES FOR WATER AND SEWER SERVICES AND TAP FEES FOR NEW CONNECTIONS 

 

You are hereby notified that Grizzly Peak Water Sales & Distribution, LLC (Grizzly Peak) has 

filed an Advice Letter with the Colorado Public Utilities Commission (CPUC or Commission) 

for permission to file changes to its rates for water and sewer service and system development 

charges (tap fees) in Grizzly Peak’s tariff.  The proposed rate changes are the first changes in the 

rates charged by Grizzly Peak since September 2012 and reflect the increases in costs to serve 

the customers of Grizzly Peak and to connect new customers to the Grizzly Peak potable water 

and wastewater treatment systems since the establishment of the current rates.  The proposed 

changes in water and sewer rates will affect all customers and, if approved by the CPUC, will 

become effective on    May 8, 2025   .  The proposed rates are as follows: 

Colo. P.U.C. Sheet Number Title of Sheet Proposed Rates 

First Revised Sheet No. 7 Water Rates 
Schedule CV (Cascade Village) 
 
 

Water $135.78  27% increase 
Tap Fee $25,000  36% increase 
 

First Revised Sheet No. 8 Sewer Rates Sewer $45.57  27% increase 

 

Copies of the Advice Letter as filed with the Commission are available for examination and 

explanation at Grizzly Peak’s offices, (P.O. Box 3112, Durango, Colorado 81302) and at the 

office of the CPUC, 1560 Broadway, Suite 250, Denver, Colorado 80202.  Members of the 

public who wish to view the Advice Letter at Grizzly Peak’s offices must first call its customer 

service line, (970-884-9126), to make an appointment. 

Anyone who desires may either file a written objection or seek to intervene as a party in this 

filing.  If you only wish to object to the proposed action, you may file a written objection with 

the CPUC.  The filing of a written objection by itself will not allow you to participate as a party 

in any proceeding on the proposed action. 

If you wish to participate as a party in this matter, you must file written intervention documents 

in accordance with the Commission Rules of Practice and Procedure.  Anyone who desires to file 

a written objection or written intervention documents to the proposed action shall file them with 

the Colorado Public Utilities Commission, 1560 Broadway, Suite 250, Denver, Colorado 80202 

at least one day before the proposed effective date. 

Members of the public may attend any hearing and may make a statement under oath about the 

proposed change whether or not a written objection or request to intervene has been filed. 

Grizzly Peak Water Sales & Distribution, LLC 

P.O. Box 3112 

Durango, Colorado 81302 




